
You’re our eyes and ears in the field!

African swine fever is a contagious disease of pigs and is spreading rapidly. 

The disease is on our doorstep, which could mean hunting restrictions and entire wild boar populations 
being wiped out. Good hunting practices will help keep Australia free from African swine fever.  
 
We also need you to be on the lookout, reporting any signs of sick or dead pigs. 
 

If it looks suss, call us 1800 675 888.
nt.gov.au/africanswinefever
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